From: I

To: Jody Hancock

Cc: John McNab

Subject: Street lighting request

Date: Thursday, March 25, 2021 7:00:43 PM
Attachments: document. (1).ipq

To the Director of Engineering Services,

| am writing to you to request street lighting to be installed in the communities of Moonlight
Bay and Wabamun Beach. Our communities have been hit severely over the past 6 years with
crime, so much so that we are one of the number one hit places in parkland county. Our area is
so black at night that you could not see someone walking down the street 15" in front of you.
We have had parkland enforcement and rcmp out here almost every week if not more due to a
break ins and we are not that big of a community. Parkland enforcement has done meetings,
property assessments and neighbours are doing all they can to eliminate the risks yet we still
keep getting hit. Parkland enforcement
in the fall did a risk assessment of the area at our request and it was suggested and he

ea. Attached is that plan. | put it forward to the
whole community and everyone is in favour of this. We hope that this will make our area less
enjoyable for thieves. John McNabb our counsellor and mls Shane Getson are aware of this
situation and recognize our area is in desperate need of help from criminal activity. The
sooner this happens the easier and hopefully the result will be less anxiety for people in our
area and less criminal activity.

On a further note we are also looking into having cameras placed at the three entrances into
our are for rcmp/parkland enforcement to have full access to as this is a very close community
and we know who belongs in our area and who does not. We would welcome being a test
community for this kind of support to the rcmp in catching criminals.

Please let me know anything else you need from our community to make this become a reality.

yours sincerely,



mailto:Jody.Hancock@parklandcounty.com
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